Carol Boquard

I am very frustrated with AZDEQ! How can you say a new copper mine in Saurita will not impact
residents? So many people are moving to AZ and the growth is phenomenal. It is imperative that
you protect citizens from air pollution. The Copper mine needs to have a class 1 permit to do that.
Issuing a Class 2 permit will certainly affect residents health and air quality. We have dust and
ozone days. Now we are adding particulate from the mine. Do the right thing for Arizonans! This is
an opportunity for you to do so. If a class

2 permit is granted it will never be changed regardless of the increase in particulate matter. Thank
you!



